
Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to announce the planning of our upcoming Cultural Festival, and we would love 

to hear your thoughts and ideas! 

Your input is invaluable in helping us create an event that reflects the diverse interests of our 

community. Please take a moment to fill out our survey linked below: 

Community Cultural Festival Survey 

Survey Deadline: March 30, 2023 

Thank you for your participation and support in making our Cultural Festival a celebration of our 

community's rich culture! 

Sincerely, 

The Cultural Festival Planning Committee 

https://www.surveylink.com/

